
Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation experience that delights our customers and promotes a prosperous Missouri. 
      

IFSC Snapshot 
A synopsis of the March 27, 2008 IFSC Meeting 

Summary of Program Activity 
 

� Two projects were approved for approximately $1.1 million. 
 

� The IFSC now has approximately $22.7 million available for funding in FY 2012. 
 
Partnerships Approved 
 
The IFSC funded the City of Aurora’s project with $119,000 in Cost Share funds to improve the 
intersection of MO 39 and Prospect Street by installing a signal and improving turning radii.  This project 
will improve safety and traffic flow at the intersection. 
 
City of Waynesville was approved for $1,017,440 in Cost Share funds to relocate GW Lane Outer Road 
that currently runs parallel to I-44.  This project will improve safety and mitigate traffic congestion.  The 
City of Waynesville is accepting maintenance responsibilities of GW Lane. 
 
Looking Ahead 
 
The IFSC’s next meeting is scheduled for June 26, 2008.  The deadline for applications is May 29, 2008. 
 

Did You Know? 
 

MoDOT spends approximately $5.7 million to clear litter along highways throughout the state. 
 

Questions?   
 
Call or email the Partnership Group! 
 
Mendy Sundermeyer mendy.sundermeyer@modot.mo.gov    314-340-4235 
Jay Moore  jay.moore@modot.mo.gov     573-522-1198 


